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Principal's Message 
Dear GVS School Community, 

I want to take this opportunity to thank you all for another wonderful, productive and memorable 

school year. I can’t thank everyone enough for your endless hours of volunteering, driving, 

chaperoning, reading, organizing, donating, and doing whatever was necessary to support our 

students here at GVS. You all went above and beyond the call of duty to provide whatever was 

necessary to add to our students’ already rich school experience. 

The rich educational experiences could not occur without the endless energy, skills, and devotion 

of our entire GVS staff. I am extremely appreciative and so very blessed to work with such an 

incredible group of people. I would also like to acknowledge the wonderful professionals from 

HSD Student Services and HSD Learning Coaches who work closely with our educators to 

provide the necessary support that our students need to have a rewarding and successful school 

experience. I would also like to sincerely thank all of the staff at HSD for all of their efforts in 

assisting our school community on so many different levels. Thank you to everyone from senior 

administration and the board of trustees for your leadership and for truly caring about all of our 

kids. To all of the fine people at transportation, maintenance, ICT services, human resources, 

senior administrative assistants, accounting/payroll, finance, reception, and communications, we 

salute you all for your unwavering support in providing exceptional services and support to our 

entire school division. 
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With the 2017-2018 school year coming to an end, we are also having to say farewell to three staff members. We would like to wish 

Mr. Ken Peters, Ms. Melissa Gerbrandt and Mr. Kevin Hiebert all the best. GVS would like to thank these teachers for their 

contributions to the learning environment here at GVS. GVS and the Hanover School Division will be bidding farewell to former 

GVS Principal and Asst. Superintendent Mr. Rick Ardies. Mr. Ardies has been with HSD for thirty years. Mr. Ardies has made a 

positive difference in the lives of so many people within the Hanover School Division. We thank him for his energy, his passion, his 

dedication and for being an outstanding educational leader. We wish Mr. Ardies and his wife Sheila all the best, as they set off to 

British Columbia to be closer to their family. 

Now for a final word to GVS students: THANK YOU for all of your hard work throughout this school year. I am so honoured to be your 

principal; you make me proud to be part of the GVS school community. You keep me on my toes, you keep me laughing and you 

keep me young at heart. I am grateful for your joy, astute insights and amazing talents. Best wishes to our graduating class of 2018, 

who I will miss greatly. Please come back and visit. 

Wishing everyone a safe and relaxing summer break. Until we see you back in September, remember to take the time to relax, 

reflect, and rejuvenate....take care.

First Day of Classes 

Grades 5 - 12

Admin Day 

(No Classes) 

Meet the Teacher 

4:30 - 6:00
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Labour Day 

(No Classes)
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Great Expectations for 

Grades 5 & 9 Only
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